
Class IX Assembly Report ‘Best of Luck’ 

 

“The backbone of success is hard work, determination, good planning and perseverance.” 

 

The students of Class IX presented an assembly on Tuesday 29thAugust 2023, on the topic 

“Best of Luck”.  

Class assembly is a platform aimed to nurture the student as an individual and maintain a 

positive, healthy school culture which binds everyone together. The assembly commenced 

with a prayer. It was followed up by an inspirational thought to view success in a positive and 

honest manner. 

The students updated the class on the recent events happening nationally and internationally 

along with sports news, followed by the DPS news and the weather report. Students also 

discussed about the Do’s and Dont’s that would be helpful for the upcoming examinations.  

 Be organized 

 Take breaks in between 

 Avoid distractions while studying 

 Have a realistic schedule and a flexible timetable 

Class teachers reinforced the importance of hard work and maintaining good health to stay 

focussed for exams. Head Mistress Ms. Nishi Dhanjal addressed the students and wished 

them good luck for their First Term Exams.   

     

 


